
Thought Leadership    1

November 4, 2024

Closing Entry: On Hold
Day Pitney Employment and Labor practice chair Heather Weine Brochin authored the article, "Closing Entry: On Hold," for 
NJBIZ. The article discusses what's next for New Jersey employers and the evolving landscape of noncompete agreements.

Read the full article here.
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